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From: Axelson, John

Sent: Maonday, January 10, 2011 9:03 AM

To: 'Randall Ferguson'

Cc: Adell K. Heneghan; Brian Dodek; Prince, Nancy
Subject: RE: B Johnson 11-11 No Further Action Approval
Randall,

Based on the information submitted, COGCC requires no further action at this time in regard to the release and
subsequent remediation and monitoring performed at the subject location. The related spill report (tracking #1630126)
and the remediation project #4935 have been changed to closed status in the Colorado Qil & Gas Information System.
Please make sure the monitor wells are properly abandoned in accordance with DWR requirements.

Please retain a copy of this email as verification of COGCC concurrence with the closure request.
Thank you,

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: Randall Ferguson [mailto:rferguson@petd.com]
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 2:51 PM

To: Axelson, John; Prince, Nancy

Cc: Adell K. Heneghan; Brian Dodek

Subject: B Johnson 11-11 No Further Action Request

John:

Please find attached a supplemental Form 27 and supporting documentation for the subject site located in the NWNW
Section 11 — T6N — R65W. A Form 19 was submitted on 10/21/09 (Spill #1632793) and an initial Form 27 was submitted
on 4/2/2010 (Remediation #4935). Approx. 253 cubic yards of impacted soil was removed for offsite disposal.
Additionally, an unknown volume of impacted groundwater was also recovered from the open excavation. Lab results of
confirmation soil samples were below Table 910-1 Concentration Levels.

Subsequently, three groundwater monitoring wells were installed. Lab results indicate four consecutive quarters of
groundwater monitoring with non-detectable BTEX concentrations. As a result, PDC is requesting No Further Action at
this spill/release site.

Call if any questions. Regards,

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Emvironmental Protection Specialist



(‘ ENERGY

Randall H. Ferguson
Manager Environmental
PDC Energy
1775 Sherman St., Ste. 3000
Denver, CO 80203

rferguson@petd.com
Main: (303)860-5800
Office: (303)831-3904
Cell: (303)570-8575

This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or
entity to which it is addressed. Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If
you received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (800) 624-3821 immediately and ask to speak to the
sender of this communication. Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error.

John Axelson, P.G. 2
Environmental Protection Spedalist



